5 Easy Steps to Preserving Students' Art!

Dear Teacher,

Your school fundraising committee has chosen Budding Artists to help raise funds for your school.

My name is Maria Calleja, founder and owner of Budding Artists. As an elementary school teacher, I know teachers are busy and I want to make it as easy as possible. Your participation means you'll be helping preserve student art as design.

- Begin by watching our <u>art guidelines video</u>. Here is a printable <u>copy</u> of our Art Guidelines.
- You can <u>download</u> and photocopy the art canvas, if it has not been provided. Please ensure it is copied straight. (*be sure to remove the filename at the bottom of the page if it is added by your printer*)
- Provide a well-structured art project. Have students plan and practice before starting their final piece. Each project does not need to look the same...that's the beauty of art! Give your students choice of subject, colour, materials or mediums.
 - Once dry, place artwork and parent letter into the order envelopes and send home with the students.

Need ideas?

Join the <u>Budding Artists Studio</u> – <u>Elementary Teachers</u> on Facebook. Here are some past <u>art pieces</u>. You can also check our our <u>Pinterest</u> boards for lesson plans!

5 envelo

Within 10 days, place all returned order envelopes back into the teacher envelope and **return to the coordinator**.

That's it!

Completed products will be delivered to your school to be sent home.

Have fun creating with your students!

We believe that when children are exercising their imagination, they are developing problem solving skills. In an increasingly complex world, we need a generation of creative problem solvers.

On behalf of Budding Artists, parents and your students, thank you for providing a creative moment in your classroom.

